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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Sunday, December 5, 2021 2:43 PM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] Redistricting 

Howard Lehwald (not verified)  sent a message using the contact form at 
https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Howard Lehwald 
The sender's email 

 
Subject 
Redistricting  
Comment or Question 
Having read and evaluated the different plans submitted, the two which have common sense and maintain the likemindedness of 
common interests are # 4 and 8A. 
I strongly encourage one of those two options as your voted choice.  
I understand the required need to address redistricting and I expect keeping a simple new plan strengthens the Inyo Co. Board’s 
credibility. 
Contact ID 

 

 




